
 

  
 
 

Gallaher View Sidewalk Project
 

Project Description:  This project will construct a missing link of new sidewalk along the east 
side of Gallaher View Road between Bearden High School and East Walker Springs Lane. 
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Schedule:   
Bid Opening:  October 2, 2012 
Notice to Proceed:  December 10, 2012 
Contract Completion Date:  May 31, 2013 
  
Current Contract Price:  $ 189,472 
 
July 2013 Status:  The project is complete.  
 
Project Designer:  City of Knoxville 
Construction Contractor:  Shelton General Contractors 

Madeline Rogero, Mayor 
 

 James R. Hagerman, PE 
Director of Engineering 

 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer:  Karen McKeehan, PE (865) 215-6100 


